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United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Carlsbad Field Office
620 E. Greene St.
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220-6292
Tel. (505) 234-5972
Fax (505) 885-9264

IN REPLY REFER TO:
3162.4 (080)

NM-82904
JAN 0 3 2002

Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 South Fourth Street
Artesia, NM 88210

Dear Mr. Cowan:

We are cancelling your APD for the Adeline ALN Federal No. 4,
660'/N and 1980'/W, Sec. 6, T24S, R31E, approved on December 4,
1992, with approved extension which expired on December 4, 2001,
due to recent resubmission of the APD, dated October 23, 2001.

Sincerely,

/s/ Mary J. Rugwel!

Mary Jo Rugwell
AFM-Lands & Minerals

bcc: CFO I&E,
OCD Artesia
RFO (L. Askwig)
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